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August 22, 1997

NPAC 3-131

Syracuse University

111 College Place

Syracuse NY 13244-4100

August 21, 1997

Prof. Jacques Beaumont,

State University of New York

Health Science Center

Department of Pharmacology

Dear Jacques,
This confirms the commitment of NPAC to ensure that your new parallel computer is installed and used effectively. We are familiar with essentially all hardware and software in this area and have been recognized as a world leader for the last 15 years. I will of course be happy to give you ongoing advice as a member of your advisory committee.

I should also say that your choice of an Origin 2000 is clearly reasonable and will perform well on your application. Although this is a shared memory machine, your existing SP-2 MPI code will run excellently on the Origin.

Sincerely yours,
Geoffrey Fox
Professor of Physics and Computer Science
Syracuse University

